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Hardwick Planning Commission 
August 8, 2017 

Hardwick Memorial Building 
Minutes 

 

HPC Members Present:  Ken Davis, Acting-Chair; Diane Grenkow; Jim Lewis; Cynthia Grant; and Shawn 
Ainsworth 
HPC members Absent:  Dave Gross and Joyce Mandeville 
 

Also Present:  Kristen Leahy, Hardwick Zoning Administrator (ZA)  
 

Acting Chair Davis opened the meeting at 7:03 pm. 
 

Agenda was approved as published.  
 

Shawn Ainsworth moved to approve the July 11, 2017 minutes for the Planning Commission meeting as 
written, Cynthia Grant seconded.  All members were in favor.   
 
The Town Manager’s office requested that the Planning Commission review the draft version of Hardwick’s 
Hazard Mitigation Plan.  HPC members were forwarded copies of the draft, as well as the FEMA review.  After 
discussion, the Commission reached consensus that the plan was not complete in its current form.  Many 
details are missing.  Cynthia Grant made the motion to recommend that the plan be returned to NVDA for 
further development.  Diane Grenkow seconded the motion.  All members were in favor.   
 
The current Planning Commission members did not participate in the planning component of the Hazard 
Mitigation plan.  The Planning Commission would provide participants for future planning sessions.  
 
The Commission will begin Municipal Plan work at the next scheduled meeting – September 12, 2017. 
 
The motion to adjourn was made by Jim Lewis and seconded by Shawn Ainsworth.  All were in favor.   
Board adjourned at 7:30 pm.   
 

Respectfully submitted, Kristen Leahy, ZA 


